
WOMEN OF THE ELCA 
 

MONTHLY MEETING 
  

Join us on Monday, October 2 at 1 p.m. for our monthly meeting. 

  

REDNER’S REGISTER TAPES    
Submitted by Janet Kleffel 

  

Did you know that Redner’s Warehouse Markets gives 1% of purchases back to the Women of 

the ELCA? This one percent can really add up! And the monies goes to good things like the 

Mission Trip, VFW, Berk’s Women in Crisis, just to name a few. 
How does Redner’s calculate the one percent? Glad you asked. Well, we depend on church 

members to drop off their Redner’s receipts. However, its not quite that simple.  

In order for Redner’s to count the receipt (a.k.a. - register tape), it has to be the ENTIRE 

receipt, and it has to have a “save-a-tape” number on it. How do you insure this? Well, you 

must use your pump perks card or save-a-tape card at the checkout. Then, just drop the      

ENTIRE receipt in the box at the ushers station in the narthex. DO NOT cut the bottom off. We 
only get credit for COMPLETE tapes! Also, please be sure to turn your tapes in in a timely 

manner, as Redner’s will not accept any over three years old. 

Your help is so appreciated. If you have any questions, please see Janet Kleffel.   

   

LABELS TO SAVE 
  

The Women of the ELCA continue to save THE BARCODES from       Pepperidge Farms, 

Franco-American and Swanson products. The bar codes are sent to Solheim Lutheran Home in 

Los    Angeles in support of the Navajo Lutheran Mission and School in Rock Point, AZ, where 

they are used to purchase vans and school      supplies at the mission. 
We are just one of 525            congregations participating in this worthwhile project. Keep on 

saving the bar codes and place them at the usher’s station or give them to    Darlene Savage. 
  

 


